
Trump  will  win  if  he  does
these 4 things
The election battle of the ages is upon America and the stakes
are very high. The results of this election will affect our
very safety and national security at its core. It will dictate
whether we have a healthy economy and real jobs and whether
taxes take over our lives and sky rocket. It will spell out if
Christians will have protection and freedom of speech or be
rewritten and destroyed.

Trump must win and he will if he does the following

1-  Trump  must  continue  to  focus  his  passion,  emotion  and
vision on what he will do for America, and how he will bring
us back and protect us. His focus and speeches on Immigration,
the military, jobs, moral and Christian heritage of America
are spot on and they do the following: Separate the men from
the boys, the sell outs from the committed, the heroes from
the traitors, the sincere Christians from the posers and Trump
and his ‘deplorables’ from Hillary and her confused, America
and God hating hordes

2- Trump must continue to be a man of God – pray to the Lord
and seek HIS wisdom, strength, direction and power. He must
surround himself with real and high integrity Christians, not
wanna be’s who pose and quote scripture to gain an audience or
political power. Trump is doing this already and has power in
his faith in the Lord, people he is surrounding himself with
and a historically American and Christian combination of –
compassion, freedom and moral underpinning.

3- Be a man of courage and strength regardless of what he may
face in this election with Hillary and afterward when he is
President. In the Holy Bible, God told Joshua to be a man of
courage and strength and take on the evil giants in the land
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using unheard of strategy and ideas. Joshua obeyed and did the
absurd and marched around the walls of Jericho 7 times, making
lots of noise, playing horns and lighting lanterns – boom, the
walls came tumbling down.

4- Trump must keep his vision and ideas for America cutting
edge, fresh and real. Trump knows we must fix our endlessly
broken immigration nightmare – our military must be honored
and built back – jobs must be created and made – energy must
be harnessed – our Constitution and Judeo – Christian values
must be cherished. Trump knows our broken and forced health
care system must be overhauled, Common Core must be stopped
and Americans must be treated fairly and protected again.

Trump is doing the 4 things above and is running for President
out of concern and love for his country, not an obsession to
find more money and power like Hillary. Trump already has
fame, money and power….boring already. Vote this election like
your very life, freedoms and country depends on it no matter
who you are.
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